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Monday, November 28, 2005

Brian Lipscomb

Executive Director

Columbia Basin Fish & Wildlife Authority

851 SW Sixth Avenue, Suite 260

Pacific First Building

Portland, Oregon 97204

Dear Brian,

The Confederated Tribes of Warm Springs (CTWS) is hereby formally requesting an increase in the expenditure budget, which currently shows a negative balance of approximately $2,000 for the current budget year. Spending has increased beyond the scope of the initial $6,000 allotment for the budget year (April 1, 2005 to March 31, 2006).

The increased spending is due to new activity by recent additions to local staff and new tribal policy-level participation by the CTWS. These new staff and committee members are taking on an increasingly active role representing the CTWS in CBFWA related matters. The CTWS has also incurred new costs associated with active representation in the Oregon mitigation trust fund working group, and it is projected that this group will continue to work to achieve it’s purpose at least through the early part of the new year. 

Based on local staff projections the expenditure funds needed to cover the negative balance and future activity through March 31, 2006 equals approximately $10,000. Thanks for your attention on this matter.

Sincerely,

Lonny Macy

Intergovernmental Policy & Planning Manager

